Aquinas College, Department of Campus Safety
April 7, 2010

This Bulletin is in Compliance with 20 U.S.C. Section 1092 (f), the "Jeanne Clery
Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act" ("Clery Act™), and
the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR).

CAMPUS CRIME ALERT BULLETIN

On Wednesday, April 7, 2010, at approximately 01:45 a.m., the Aquinas College Department of
Campus Safety responded to a reported burglary at Saint Joseph Hall. This incident occurred
sometime between the hours of 11:30 p.m. on April 6, 2010 and 01:45 a.m. on Wednesday, April
7, 2010. A significant amount of U.S. currency was stolen in the incident from a locked
residence hall room.

This bulletin is intended to serve as a reminder to the Aquinas community to please take all
necessary precautions to ensure your safety and the security of your belongings.

If you have any information that may help with the investigation of this case, please contact the
Aquinas College Department of Campus Safety at (616) 632-2462 or by E-mail at
cso@aquinas.edu

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Crime Prevention Tips:




